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Please list noteworthy changes in the data set from last year:  

1. ACT (EGR) student enrollment is gradually increasing since Fall 2004.  Declared majors have gone up from 34 to 46.

2. There are 29% black males and 35% total minority students in the program.

3. ACT has graduated 3 students since Fall 2004.

4. Retention data for the program for 2004-2005 is not available.

5. Average class size increased from 11.92 (11.21 projected) in 2004-2005.

6. Cost per FTE has increased from $ 8,061 to $ 8,990.
Please list the actions underway from the most recent program review recommendations:  
1. ACT program coordinator, Jeff Donbar, has visited and completed 41 one-on-one industry surveys to evaluate the current ACT program and determine industry needs from the employers.
2. Results have validated that 80% of the program is current and made suggestions to delete/add courses offering latest technology.

3. A slight program title change has been suggested to add the words Robotics to the current program title.

4. All these changes have been approved by the ACT Advisory Board in December 2005 and changes will be submitted for approval at the college level.

5. A strong relationship has been established with several local high schools and ACT course are being offered at several locations taught by ACT faculty. This has contributed to the upward enrollment trend in the ACT program.

6. Efforts will be made to reduce Cost per FTE.
7. Old and outdated robots have been removed from the labs and a new Workcell approach is being adopted.

Please email this completed form to sue.merrell@sinclair.edu by January 27, 2006.  Thank you.
